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Upcoming Events This Month
Entertainment with Bill C at 2:15 p.m.
Music with Janice Wiggins at 2:45 p.m.
Music with Narrow Escapes at 2:15 p.m.
Mother’s Day Tea at 10 a.m.
Entertainment with Kevin at 2:45 p.m.
AC Poker at 2 p.m.

Music with Joe Cimo 2 p.m.
Entertainment with Carlos at 2:15 p.m.
Staff Bingo at 2 p.m.

Entertainment with Randi Rae 2:15 p.m.
Music with Full Gospel Choir 2:45 p.m.
Music with Shelly at 2:15 p.m.
Entertainment with Linda at 2:45 p.m.
Memorial Day Parade at 10 a.m.
Memorial Day BBQ at 12 p.m.
Entertainment with Flip P at 2:15 p.m.
Music with Shelly at 2:45 p.m.

Religious Services
Catholic — May 4, 11, and 18 at
2 p.m. MPR
Jewish — May 4 and 18 at 3 p.m. MDR
Lutheran - May 5 at 1:30 p.m. MDR
Interfaith - Sundays at 2 p.m. MDR with
Brother Niko

DID YOU KNOW?22?
Music Therapy with Jessica every Thursday
at 10 a.m., in the Main Dining Room
Lori Rothbard plays piano every Monday at
11:45 a.m. MDR
Exercise with the YMCA on May 7, 14, and
21 at 3 p.m. MDR
Pet Therapy provided to residents Mondays
and Fridays with therapy dogs Leo
and Teddy. '

May 2015

The weather is starting to get warmer and the days
becoming more beautiful with the change of seasons.
Let's celebrate Memorial Day in honor of our veterans
and active service members. Please keep them in your
thoughts and prayers this holiday and every day.

Lisa Washington, CTRS

Positive Thought
Research is beginning to reveal that positive thinking
is about much more than just being happy or
displaying an upbeat attitude. Positive thoughts can
actually create real value in your life and help you build
skills that last much longer than a smile. Don't ever let
anyone dull your Sparkle.



Resident
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Mary Blazak

Ms. Blazak was born and
raised in Newark. She moved to
Irvington for a few years before
settling in Union, NJ, for the last
30 years. She was the first and
only girl out of four children.
Mary has two children of her
own, Bill and Linda, and three
grandchildren. After high school
she was a secretary for a short
bit, then a factory worker before
deciding to dedicate her time to
taking care of her family.

Mary’s main hobby is music
and she is a devoted Catholic.
She was a member of the church
choir for 20 years and still is a
member of The Rosary Altar
Society at St. John's Ukrainian
Catholic Church in Newark.
Mary is not much of a traveler;
she stayed mainly in the States.
Mary took trips to Florida and
ventured off to beautiful Hawaii.

We welcome Ms. Blazak to
Inglemoor and are happy to
have her join our family.

Carlos
Carlos played and sang some
joyous tunes for the residents on
March 15.

St. Patrick’s Day Party

On March 17, Victor joined
the residents for a St. Patrick’s
Day celebration.

Randi Rae
Randi sang and danced with
our residents on March 20.

Thank-You Luncheon

Inglemoor would like to
thank Frances Moschou'’s family
for providing the staff lunch in
honor of their aunt.

Shelly Horn
Shelly shared some beautiful
music with us on March 27 and
April 10.




May Birthdays!
5/6 Elizabeth McGiven
5/9 Samuel Penn

5/18  Morton Isreal
5/18  Suzanne Walldorf
5/22  Kathleen Sandora
5/24  Margaret Wheatley

Gemini
You are all about intelligence
and communication. You're
born under this sign and have a
talent for and love of using your
minds and expressing yourself
fully.

Annual Easter Egg Hunt
The Easter Bunny visited with

us on April 4.

Deb DeLuca

The residents enjoyed music
from Deb on April 3.

Scott Patire
On April 5, Scott had some
fun with the residents.

Janice Wiggins
Janice shared her joyous voice
with the residents on April 12.

Employee
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Shannon Dillon
Shannon was born in Verona,
NJ, and continues to be a
resident there. Shannon has one

brother and one sister; she is the
middle of the three children. She

graduated from Montclair State
University in 2010 with a
biology degree. Shannon then
continued her education at
Caldwell University, where she
graduated with her nursing
degree in 2012.

When Shannon is not
working she enjoys music,
reading (mostly Stephen King
novels), and is a dedicated
Pittsburgh Penguins fan.

Shannon has been an RN
with Inglemoor for the last two
and a half years, and we at
Inglemoor are thankful to have
her as part of our family.
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Spelling (-A-A-M-P-I-O-N-5

Since 1925, the Scripps National Spelling Bee has provided a
stage for youngsters to show off their skills as master spellers. Take
a look at some of the winning words that turned past participants
into national champions.

Year Winner Word

1925 Frank Neuhauser gladiolus
1935 Clara Mohler intelligible
1947 Mattie Lou Pollard chlorophyll
1956 Melody Sachko condominium
1969 Susan Yoachum interlocutory
1979 Katie Kerwin maculature
1985 Balu Natarajan milien

1992 Amanda Goad lyceum

2001 Sean Conley succedaneum
2013 Arvind Mahankali knaidel
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